
ISTE approved Two Week STTP on “Advancements in Cryptography,
Blockchain and Cryptocurrency”

The department of Information technology, FAMT conducted ISTE approved Two-week STTP on
Advancements  in  Cryptography,  Blockchain  and Cryptocurrency from 05/12/2022 to 16/12/2022.
This STTP provided a forum for discussions on theoretical and practical aspects of advancements in
Cryptography,  Cryptocurrency  and  Blockchain,  exchanging  research  ideas  and  challenges,  and
exploring possible solutions and future directions. 

A total  of  25 faculty  members  from the  Information  Technology,  Computer  Science  and
Engineering, Electronics and Telecommunication, Mechanical, Science and Humanity and MCA De-
partments participated in this STTP. Hands-on sessions on Blockchain were conducted by the experts
during STTP. STTP was initiated by Dr Vinayak Bhardi(HOD-IT) and coordinated by  Dr Yogesh
Gajmal and Prof. Swati Powar.
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